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TERM 1: WEEK 2                               FEBRUARY 2021 

L I G H T S !  C A M E R A !  A C T I O N !  
Check out the next page for some  news… 

https://www.instagram.com/st_charles_college/
https://twitter.com/Saints_Sport
https://www.facebook.com/SCC.Saints/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC2KTlaExiBOcdUM3tlWmqTw


Many travel along Harwin Road each day or  

each week fussing about the traffic, worrying  

about the time, fretting about the boys… not always  

seeing the route that leads to friendships,  

learning and new experiences. 

 

Now it is time to take another look at Harwin Road.  

This time you can watch Harwin Road –  

St Charles College’s latest production starring our own boys. 

Harwin Road, the mini-series, is on its way: auditions  

are taking place, the script is being edited and soon  

it will be lights, camera, action! 

 

To follow our progress, keep an eye out on our social media platforms, as we encourage boys to 

play their part in this exciting new adventure. - Ms Roselyn Dredge and Ms Heather Skorpen 

(Further information is available on Group Tutor register teams) 

 

’  
Mini-Series! 

L I G H T S !  C A M E R A !  A C T I O N !  

! 

1 9  F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 1  

Due to the complications associated with  

the current pandemic and social gatherings,  

we have changed the way this year’s  

Academic Awards Ceremony will be run.  

 

The event will be streamed live in the Chapel on  

Friday, 19 February 2021 through our YouTube  

channel. Click  or on the image alongside  

to view the ceremony. 

 

The only boys who will be in attendance are the prize  

winners from Grades 8, 9 and 10 in 2020, together with the guest speakers and live performers.  

Boys must be dressed in their formal attire and, unfortunately, no parents are permitted in the venue. 

The ceremony will commence at 10:15am and conclude at 11:15am. All COVID-19 protocols will be 

strictly adhered to.  

 

We hope that you can join us, and we look forward to another successful year at St Charles College. 

- Mr Murray Cole-Edwardes (Head of Middle School) 

https://fb.watch/3BXn15XoBi/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HoL8J38hpQI&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HoL8J38hpQI&feature=youtu.be


 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Action 

Spotted on campus fresh from his Pakistan tour with the 

South African National Team, SCC Old Boy, SJ Erwee catches 

up with the College's Cricket Specialist and Ex Protea Cricket 

Player, Mornè van Wyk, for a quick net session in the Saints 

Indoor Centre. 

*masks were removed for the purpose of this photo. 

 

Spotted 

# Team P W D L LBP LP 

1  Delalle Juniors 2 2 0 0 0 10 

2  O'Meara Juniors 2 1 0 1 0 5 

3  Smith Juniors 2 1 0 1 0 5 

4  Conway Juniors 2 0 0 2 0 0 

 

Team moment of the Week: Delalle Junior’s 

celebrations vs Conway 

Catch of the week: Daniel Uys vs Delalle 

Pressure moment: Kwenzokuhle Malevu 

bowling the last over vs Conway 

Batsmen of the week: Timothy Schoeman  

and Cian Fortmann 

Saints striker of the week: Nicholas Oldfield 

vs Conway & Marcel Wellmann vs Smith 

Magic Moments (dedicated to the absent 

spectators!) 

- Marcel Wellmann hitting two big sixes to win 

the game vs Smith 

- Mr Ronnie Marx signalling 6 when it was 4 for 

Delalle and celebrating more than the players 

 
# Team P W D L LBP LP 

1  Conway Seniors 3 2 0 1 0 10 

2  Delalle Seniors 3 2 0 1 0 10 

3  O'Meara Seniors 3 1 0 2 0 5 

4  Smith Seniors 3 1 0 2 0 5 

 Team moment of the Week: Smith House rallying from 

two tough defeats to beat Conway 

Catch of the week: Ntando Zuma wicket keeping vs 

Conway  

Bowler of the week: Tahir Khonat 

Saints ball of the week: Matt Urquhart vs Smith &  

Tahir Khonat’s yorker vs Conway 

Innings of the week: Matt Urquhart 86 not out vs O’Meara 

Magic Moments (dedicated to the absent spectators!) 

- Thejas Nirghin defending 6 off the last over to beat Delalle 

- Josh Hopkins’ excellent all-round performance vs Delalle 

- Caleb Morck’s knock against Conway 

- Sam Brown all-round batting and keeping 

- Jason Muirhead’s clean striking for Conway 

 

Cricket photos 

courtesy of 

Duncan Andrew 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sport 
We were very excited this week as our Junior Primary boys 

started practicing cricket in the mornings. There are many 

positive aspects to this which include access to all the 

facilities on our campus, being able to bring in 

professional coaches, not being affected by extreme 

weather conditions and, of course, the boys are focused 

and full of energy. We are looking forward to the positive 

impact this will have on our cricket programme. We thank 

Mrs Sorour and Mr Barron for all their hard work to 

implement this positive and exciting programme. 

 

Our wellness programme continues to motivate 

and improve our boys’ physical abilities.  

This week, a circuit was set up on the field which 

included a full body work out. Various stations 

were constructed to ensure our boys improved 

their strength and conditioning, locomotor 

movements, perceptual and spatial orientation 

and the favourite one being, rhythm and balance, 

where they had to hop along tyres.  

Thank you to all the wellness facilitators for their 

hard work and interest in our Prep boys.     

- Mr Gregg Cole-Edwardes (Head of Prep Sport) 

Training 
Recently spotted on the  

Saints Campus – Gower Shaw, one 

of our Matric boys, practicing his 

transitions in preparation for the 

upcoming Dusi Canoe marathon. 

Keep up the good work, Gower! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Valentine’s Day 
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Community 

 Notice 
The Blazer Cupboard carries a full range of St Charles College uniform items. The shop is run by Mrs Deidre 

Rall, together with Mrs Angela Vermeulen and they look forward to meeting our new College families.  

In order to preserve the Covid 19 protocols, the Blazer Cupboard accept requests for uniform purchases via 

email, where the required items will be pre-packaged for your son to collect. To facilitate this, they require a 

list, size and quantity of items needed.  Their email address is as follows: blazercupboard@scc.co.za 

The Blazer Cupboard is open to parents on an appointment only basis. Should you wish to book an 

appointment, please contact the Blazer Cupboard on 033 386 8235 and dial option 3, or alternatively, email 

them on the above address to schedule an appointment.  

Boys are permitted to visit the shop during break times or after school on any day except Wednesday’s 

when the shop is closed to pupils. 

 

A few of our Grade 11 Saints boys, featured in a 

recent copy of the North Coast Courier for spending a 

few days, in early January, patching potholes along 

some residential roads in the North Coast area.  

Pictured alongside are Seth Rose and Keaton Taylor, 

they were also joined by Thomas Freese. 

mailto:blazercupboard@scc.co.za


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

…
Connecting 

We would love to help connect your business with the greater St Charles College community.  

In order to facilitate this, we would really appreciate the following details pertaining to your business: 

 

Company Logo (jpeg/pdf), Company Name, Website (URL) and Company Tag Line / Motto 
 

@
We have created a page on the St Charles College website where SCC Families are able to promote their businesses 

as well as support other families associated to our College. There is no cost associated to this networking 

opportunity. Now is the time for us to support the ones closest to us, so please make use of our family network. 

 

 

Have you visited the 'Friends of the College' tab on our website?  

Click on the image alongside to be directed to the page. 

Last year our Principal, Mr van Blerk, wrote a blog post titled "Keep this 

Village Alive" (you can read it here - 

https://www.stcharlescollege.co.za/.../keep-this-village.../).  

In this article, we invited our SCC Families to share their business 

information with us so that we could promote their businesses as well  

as encourage the support of other families associated to our College. 

https://www.stcharlescollege.co.za/friends-of-the-college/
mailto:saintsfriends@scc.co.za
https://www.stcharlescollege.co.za/from-the-principals-desk/keep-this-village-alive/?fbclid=IwAR1zbXgrsgKduWwDcX6GASlPzh3JDN9EaBqhKn5LW79bGqnaVZUbj00la3o


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


